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Greetings Hornet Family Members! 

Welcome Back and Happy New School Year to you all! 

I am elated to begin our second year together, here at Windsor Spring Elementary 

School. It is an honor and a privilege to serve as your principal.  We are all winners at 

our school. Be reminded that winners are not people who never fail but are people who 

never quit trying. Champions are people who never quit trying to be better each and every 

day. Together we will create a year of Champions. Champions of excellence who will work 

to make our school the best it can be. We are going to create a winning school culture 

and climate as we focus on improving both our student engagement and academic growth. 

Championship safety, accountability, support, mutual respect and academic excellence 

will be highly evident each and every day. Our goal is outstanding achievement on both 

the Georgia Milestone Assessment System (GMAS) and the Georgia Student Learning 

Objectives (SLOs) and increasing our College and Career Readiness Performance Index 

(CCRPI) score. Our vision and mission statement are the center of our daily work as we 

strive to master the Georgia Standards of Excellence and the Georgia Performance 

Standards. As we show ourselves to be champions, we will daily work to create a culture 

of college and career readiness and build shared understandings about what this means 

to us here at Windsor Spring Elementary School. 

Each of our teachers is your teacher, each of our staff members is your staff member. We 

are all a part of the Windsor Spring family. We are here to teach, respect, help and love 

you. And by the same token, we expect to be taught, respected, helped, and loved by you, 

as well. We have planned lots of new opportunities, events and activities so stay tuned 

for details. 

During this school year I invite to your embrace all learning opportunities, unlock your 

potential, inspire excellent, and move further down to path of becoming your best you. 

Again, welcome to Windsor Spring and a great new school year. 

Best wishes and love,  

Dr. McGahee 


